Executive Committee'“PPPc

International Conference of Data Protection and Privacy Commissioners

16 July 2015

Mr Said lhrai

President

Commission for the Control of the Protection of Personal Data
6 Annakhil Boulevard Building Les Patios

3rd Floor

Hay Riad — Rabat

Morocco

Dear Mr lhrai

Morocco to host the 38" International Conference of Data Protection and Privacy Commissioners
in 2016

Further to my email of 29 June 2015, | am delighted to inform you that the Conference has selected
the Moroccan Commission for the Control of the Protection of Personal Data to be the host of the
38" International Conference of Data Protection and Privacy Commissioners in 2016.

The Executive Committee Secretariat will soon be in touch with your office to discuss certain matters
of detail.

It will be a major milestone for the Conference to hold its first meeting in the Africa. | look forward
both to you joining the Executive Committee in October this year and to visiting Morocco in October
2016.

John Edwards
Chair, Executive Committee
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